
September 9, 2023 

To: members of Council, Jamie Bronsema and Cam Collyer 

It is a pleasure to work with members of Council, Jamie, Cam & their teams in the development 
process of North Maple Regional Park.  

The many dedicated volunteers of Vaughan C.A.R.E.S. have struggled many years to see the 
NMRP become a reality. The park will be enjoyed by all citizens for many years to come.   

After the difficult years with COVID, it has come to our attention how much we need an eco- 
friendly green space to recharge, rejuvenate and enjoy the natural healing powers of nature.  

Thank you, Jamie, for including us in the consultation process and design of the park. We are 
happy to continue to contribute our ideas for the betterment of the community.  

Looking forward to the next stage! 

Marcella Di Rocco /gj 

President of Vaughan C.A.R.E.S. 
8 Merino Place 
P.O. Box 865 
Maple, Ontario 
L6A 1L1   
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